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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with 

Dignity and grow in Confidence. 

 

11th September 2020  

Dear Families, 

Overall, the first week back has gone well. It is great to see the children getting back in to routines 

and remembering their learning. Staff continue to remind, be welcoming, watchful and seek to 

remember the myriad of new things! Some reminders for all: 

Emergency contact information 

Please make sure you have returned the forms or updated the Parent App  

Home/school agreement  

Thank you to those who have completed the home/school agreement. If you have yet to do this, 

please do.  Please complete it by clicking the link https://forms.gle/xXwp6hBbtdpXEv9M7 

 

Water bottles 

Please make sure that your child has their own water bottle; the vast majority have.  

 

PE kits 

Most children have looked very smart in their PE kits. 

A reminder of our uniform: Black shorts and a red or white T shirt; dark track suits for cold 

weather. 

 

Second hand uniform 

Second hand uniform will now be available every Wednesday morning outside school. Families are 

free to take what they need. Please remember to social distance if choosing uniform.  

 

Exiting routines 

Thank you for your patience as we make adjustments and refine systems for everyone’s safety. 

Please make sure that you leave the playground promptly after collecting your child. If families are 

late, their child will be in the school hall.  

 

Normal weekly newsletter  

We hope to resume the weekly newsletter next week with a range of articles, photos, reminders 

etc.  

 

 

 

http://www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com/
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Year group newsletters: Year 3 have sent their termly newsletter already. The other year 

groups will send theirs next week.  

 

Breakfast Club and Kick London: It is necessary to book in advance via the Parents Evening 

Booking System https://holytrinitycofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

NOT coming in to school 

We DO want to work in partnership with everyone. However, please remember not to come in 

to the building unless we ask you to, and if so, wear a mask. Please ring or email, or put 

information through the letter box. Thank you. 

 

Punctuality 

Traffic is heavy at the moment and may worsen next week with road closures. Please plan for this 

so that children get to school on time. Thank you.  

 

Once again, huge thanks to all those who have supported the school during these 

unprecedented times.   Have a lovely weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Gruffydd  

Headteacher 
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